
 
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING TAXPAYER SURVEY 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform all Solomon Islands businesses and other taxpayers that 

the IRD and the services it provides is now the subject of a comprehensive survey. 

The survey is being conducted independently by AARC Ltd, an international firm assisting IRD in the 

reform of its tax administration, and responses will be treated confidentially. 
 

The survey presents an excellent opportunity for taxpayers to have their say about IRD’s services. They 

can be assured that the survey responses will be taken into account in IRD’s taxpayer services reform 

program which is currently in development and will be implemented progressively over the next four 

years. 
 

Taxpayers will be contacted directly either by letter or email and provided with an invitation to 

complete the survey. 
 

If you wish to participate in the survey but have not been contacted by AARC Ltd, you may complete the 

survey by clicking on the link below. The survey should take about 15 minutes to complete. 
 

https://survey.sogolytics.com/r/pmRogQ 
 

I strongly encourage taxpayers to take this opportunity to have their say about the IRD’s performance 

and expectations of service in the future. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact AARC Ltd directly by sending an email to 

surveyIRD@AARCprojects.com 
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